
 

 

 
 

 

May 18, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As you are aware, during the final weeks of school, there are many activities planned for Kindergarten, 

and First Grade students and their parents. In order to make it easier for our parents and guests to find 

parking, we have scheduled the following sessions for each event.  The schedule for the end of the year 

events is as follows: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Because these events are taking place during the school day, it is necessary to ask for your cooperation. 

Parents and guests will be admitted into the building through the All-Purpose Room doors, exit #9, 

We hope to allow parents into the building at least five minutes before each celebration.   This will 

enable us to clean up the All Purpose Room after the last lunch.  It will also allow us to have an orderly 

flow of guests entering and leaving the building.   

 

I thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to celebrating your child’s many social and 

educational accomplishments with you.  Thank you for your on-going support in assisting our school 

community in continuing our tradition of excellence. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

Nancy Torchiano 

Principal 

 

 

 

Grade 1 Moving On 

Ceremony 

Monday, June 12, 2017 
 

1:00 – 1:45 

Mrs. Saldarini’s/Mrs. Paul’s 

Class 

Ms. Cassidy’s 

Mrs. Isaksen’s Class 

 

1:55-2:40 

Mrs. Kuhn’s Class 

Mrs. Hyland’s Class 

 
 

Kindergarten Moving Up 

Ceremony 

Wednesday, June 7, 2017 

 

1:00 – 1:45 

Mrs. Silvers’ Class 

Mrs. Vespoli’s Class 

 

1:55-2:40 

Mrs. Cooper’s/Lawrence’s 

Class 

Mrs. Generelli’s Class 

Ms. Weidlich’s Class 

 

 


